

Moss Lane
Timperley
Altrincham
WA15 6LJ
T: 0161 980 4075
E: office@forestschool.co.uk
W: www.forestschool.co.uk

9th October 2025

Dear Parents,

Flu Immunisation Programme: Reception - Year 6

Children from Reception to Year 6 are being offered the flu immunisation in school as part of the national immunisation framework. This is being organised and delivered by IntraHealth.

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link to complete an online consent form. If you would like to decline, please complete a NO consent form on the attached link.

https://nhslmms.azurewebsites.net/session/7de8692b

The vaccinations will take place at Forest on 05/11/2025. The link will close on 31/10/2025. If your child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere since Sept 2025, please complete a 'NO' consent form. If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397 Option 1, Option 7.

Children will be accompanied by a member of Forest staff. The immunisation will be administered in a room away from the classroom.

Yours sincerely,

G Booth

Graeme Booth Headmaster

